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Statement from Vail Resorts on Coronavirus (COVID-19) in
Washington State
We are aware of Washington Governor Jay Inslee’s ban on large gatherings and events of 250 people or more in
King County, where Stevens Pass Resort is located, as well as the County’s local order. We are cancelling all
large resort events, and all small events will comply with the new State and County regulations. Otherwise, the
resort is open and operating normally.
 
The health and wellbeing of our guests and employees is our top priority. At Stevens Pass, and across all Vail
Resorts locations and properties, we are continuing to take all appropriate precautions for coronavirus (COVID-
19) recommended by local health officials and the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, including
disinfecting our facilities and preparing our employees.
 
Local health officials advise that people at higher risk of severe illness should stay home and away from larger
groups of people as much as possible. Those at higher risk include people over 60 years of age, with underlying
health conditions, with weakened immune systems, or who are pregnant.
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